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“..for God gave us a spirit, not of fear, but of power
and love and self-control.”
2 Timothy 1.7

Fall Harvest Party!
End of First Quarter Celebration

Oct. 31 marked the last day of our first quarter of school, and the
students celebrated with a Fall Harvest Party during the afternoon!
The festivities began with a combined music class with Mrs. Beaver.
The students (and Mr. Delegan as we needed a fourth “boy”) enjoyed
learning how to do a couple of basic square dances. Music class
ended with the reading “The True Story of the 3 Little Pigs!” The fun
continued with a couple of Fall themed stations; half of the students
headed to a Scarecrow measurement activity using candy corn, and
the rest of the students worked on a harvest craft project. The
students switched to the other station so they could enjoy all of the fun
activities. They also played Tic-Tac-Toe with fall themed stampers. It
was fun to see the older students play with a younger student and
help them learn the rules of the game. We read “The Pumpkin
Parable” and enjoyed some parent provide treats; yummy pumpkin
protein balls, reformation themed cookies, and a few pieces of candy
corn for our afternoon snack.

Fruit of the Spirit Focus for November:
Self-control

The theme for this school year is Fruit of the Spirit, each month the students focus on one
Fruit of the Spirit. September - Kindness, October - Goodness, and for the month of
November the student’s are learning about Self-control. Pastor David Teran from Spider
Lake Church joined us for our Chapel service to introduce our new Fruit of the Spirit to
our students, he also shared his musical talents with us during our worship time. Our First
Monday Chapels are a wonderful time of worship and fellowship as a school community.
We sing praise songs, do our pledges, and pray. We also enjoyed hearing from the
students who recited prayers, Bible verses, and poetry.




TCA Family Spotlight: The Smiths

“Our family moved to the Hayward area about two years ago. We
planned on homeschooling, but as new community members, we
decided to look into the available education programs. This was when a o
friend told us about Trinitas Classical Academy. After a phone E(’\V e
discussion with a member of the TCA board, we were very excited Y

about the possibility of our children attending this new school. Our
oldest daughter now attends the pre-K program three days a week. We
chose TCA because of the commitment to Biblical principles, the
benefits of Classical Christian curriculum, and for our children’s 2

education to align and support what we teach at home. Since
September, our daughter has memorized Bible verses, poems, and new 2
songs while attending TCA. She also has better letter and number £ e I ¥
recognition and is being more challenged mentally than what we were G
able to offer at home. We love the adorable school uniforms and the L ‘ y |-
well-thought-out structure of her day at school. Her favorite part of the - ==ls"
week is music time with Mrs. Beaver; she always has a song on her &j——w—t)i
heart when we pick her up from the school day. TCA is a joy; we hope

to see it flourish as it enriches Hayward and the surrounding
communities!” - JT and Kara Smith, TCA Parents
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Interested in supporting TCA’s mission?

Your support is appreciated! Consider making a tax
deductible, one-time or monthly donation at:

,{" @w% tcahayward.com/donate ":) _E, R
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